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Dear Senate Committee on Energy and Environment 

 

My name is leonid and i am a user of the newberg pool. I am writing you to express 

my strong support for Senate Bill 301. Its not fair for us boat owners to not be able to 

use the newberg pool because of our boats. We want to enjoy the river how we grow 

up knowing the Willamette river. 

 

Please support local small businesses and families like mine by passing this small 

yet meaningful ask.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

Leonid matveev  


